

312 W. Maple Avenue Byron, MI 48418 Phone: (810) 266-4881

cassidav@byron.k12.mi.us

## Byron Area Schools

August 17, 2021

The Byron Area Schools district is seeking applications for the current vacant Board of Education trustee position. A special public meeting of the Board of Education will occur at 7:00pm on Wednesday, September 1, 2021 to interview individual applicants. A successful applicant will then be appointed at the next regular board meeting on September 20, 2021 to fill the vacant position through December 31, 2024 when the term expires. The results of the November 5, 2024 election will determine who the trustee is beginning January 1, 2025.

To be an eligible candidate a person must:

- > Be a Michigan resident for at least 30 days and live in the school district
- > Be a registered voter in the school district
- ➤ Be 18 years or older
- ➤ Be a U.S. citizen

Interested persons must send a letter to the Superintendent of Byron Area Schools at 312 W. Maple Ave., Byron, MI 48418. The letter must express a person's interest and their qualifications for the position and must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 31, 2021. Letters of interest may also be sent as email attachments to cassiday@byron.k12.mi.us.

Following a review of the submitted materials the board will schedule interviews with selected candidates. Not all candidates for the board vacancy will be interviewed.

The role of Board of Education members is to:

- Advocate for students and public schools within the community and at state and national levels
- > Monitor the district's performance and keep the public informed and engaged
- Work with the superintendent to set, guide and implement education policies and goals

If you have any questions concerning the role of the board of education and the responsibilities of a board member please contact Superintendent Bob Cassiday at 810.266.4881.

Thank You,

Bob Cassiday, Superintendent